McGiladrey

June 11, 2014

Mr. Matt Lalla, CPFFO

Director of Financial Services Department
City of Hollywood, Florida

2600 Hollywood Bivd.

Hollywood, FL 33020

Dear Matt:

This letter is to inform you of our proposed audit fees relating to our contract for consulting/professional
services for the fiscal years ending September 30, 2014 and 2015, as follows:

Fiscal Year

e _ _Description A 2014 | 2015 =~

City's Basic Financial Statements, City's Federal and $229,000 $229,000

State Compliance Reports and City's General

Employee’s Pension Plan.

City of Hollywood Beach Community Redevelopment 31,500 31,500
_Agency

Downtown Community Redevelopment Agency 15,750 15,750

In addition, we will provide additional services at a blended rate of $185 per hour.

As noted above, our fees have remained consistent with the amounts of those of fiscal year 2011.

If you would like o discuss this further, please feel free to contact me at 954.462.6300. We value the
relationship we have with the City of Hollywood and want to continue to be a key resource in the City's
success.

Sincerely,

McGladrey LLP
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Donnovan Maginley
Partner



